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Lead Agency:  City of Manteca  

1215 West Center Street, Suite 201 
Manteca, CA 95337 

To whom it may concern, 
 
The 45-day public review period for the Manteca General Plan Update Recirculated Draft EIR Environmental Impact 

Report (EIR) commenced today on April 26, 2023 and will end on June 12, 2023 for interested individuals and 
public agencies to submit written comments on the document. The City of Manteca is the lead agency for this 
Project. 

 
On Tuesday, April 25, 2023, the Manteca General Plan Update Recirculated Draft EIR, Notice of Completion (NOC), 

Notice of Availability (NOA), and Summary Form were uploaded to the CEQASubmit portal. The previous version 
of the NOC and Summary Form, which were submitted on April 25, 2023, did not include the correct 
information regarding the City of Manteca (lead agency) contact. The correct contact information for the City is 
as follows: 

 
Lea Simvoulakis 
(209) 456-8516 
LSimvoulakis@manteca.gov 

 
Page one (1) of the NOC was corrected to include the above contact information for the lead agency contact. Page 

one (1) of the Summary Form was also corrected to include the above contact information for the lead agency 
contact. No other portions of the NOC or Summary Form were revised. The corrected NOC and Summary Forms 
are provided to the State Clearinghouse, Office of Planning and Research, as attached, today (April 26, 2023). 
We request that the NOC and Summary Form be reuploaded to CEQASubmit using the two attached, corrected 
documents. 

 
Sincerely,  
Lea Simvoulakis 
 
Attachment 1: Final NOC for the Manteca General Plan Update Recirculated Draft EIR 
Attachment 2: Final Summary Form for the Manteca General Plan Update Recirculated Draft EIR 
 


